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To whom it may concern,  

I have traveled all around the US and Canada. 

When I tell people I am from Oregon I am surprised to meet so many who have 

visited and love the beauty. 

I also meet others that want to visit. 

This bill HB2977 would be a great way to help maintain Oregons beauty and 

diversity.This bill could also support the restoration of areas. 

I believe this bill is fair and greatly needed. 

Thank you, Irene Weiss 


